
From: peter carpenter   
Sent: Wednesday, January 16, 2019 9:27 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: ZBA18-032; 800 Preston street 

 

Let the Christ's do what they want. No harm in a garage. Worrying about a 7 foot difference in 

the the back set is a waste of resources. Thank you for allowing me to be apart of the processes.  

thanks, 

Peter   

 

--  

Peter Carpenter 

peter.j.carpenter1@gmail.com 

(616) 581-6268 
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